
 

 

 

 

June 20, 2018 

 

Dr. Belle Wheelan 

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

Commission on Colleges 

1866 Southern Lane 

Decatur, GA  30033 

 

Dear Dr. Wheelan: 

 

Enclosed please find two USB drives containing a prospectus and supporting documentation 

seeking the Commission’s approval for Lanier Technical College to offer a technical certificate 

of credit program in Central Sterile Supply Processing Technician at our Hall County campus 

beginning January 2019.  

 

This program will be offered by our existing and approved Surgical Technology department, but 

it does not consist of embedded curriculum: it is a stand-alone award that allows students to 

obtain a credential qualifying them to work as entry-level technicians in the surgical technology 

field. 

 

The prospectus and an electronic copy of the cover sheet are provided in the top level of the 

drives; supporting documentation is provided in the folder labeled Appendices. All documents 

are in PDF format, and the drive is not password protected.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at 

jtolleso@laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Ray Perren, President 

Lanier Technical College 

 

cc:  Dr. Joanne Tolleson 
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